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Jared Smith

From: Wilson Lori - Houston <Lori.Wilson4@hcahealthcare.com>

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 12:07 PM

To: Jared Smith

Subject: 1820 s. Cherry Zone Change Case #Z23-04

 

I am perfectly fine with the zoning change.  Lori 

 

 
Lori Wilson 

Director, Physician and Provider Relations  
  

HCA Houston Healthcare Tomball 
P 281-401-7215 | M 832-549-4079 
605 Holderrieth Blvd, Tomball, TX, 77375 
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HCA Mission: Above all else, we are committed to the care and improvement of human life. 
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